
The Grayson County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing at 
their regular scheduled meeting on September 12, 2024, at 6:005 p.m., 
or as soon thereafter as it can be heard, in the Boardroom of the Grayson 
County Courthouse, 129 Davis Street, Independence, Virginia 24348 to 
receive comments regarding the following:

Proposed changes to the Grayson County Solid Waste Ordinance:
To include Recreational River Parcels which is a specific tract of land 
adjacent to or including a river that is primarily designated or used for 
recreational purposes. This term includes any parcel having river frontage 
that is not considered residential or any existing shoreline recreation 
zoned district or any parcels created for river usage to include existing 
and future parcels. Contiguous parcels with one owner will be counted as 
one parcel for solid waste collections services.

Anyone who wishes to comment on the proposed changes must be 
present at this meeting or written requests may be submitted to the 
Grayson county Administrator’s Office at PO Box 217, Independence, VA 
24348 prior to the hearing or by emailing losborne@graysoncountyva.gov. 
Copes of the proposed changes may be viewed in the office of the County 
Administrator, Grayson County Courthouse, 129 Davis Street, Ste 204, 
Independence, VA.
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